
Resolution #7-R-20 

Employee Leave & Benefits related to COVID-19 

 

Submitted by: Alderperson Van Zeeland – District 5, Alderperson Spears – District 12 and 

Alderperson Lobner – District 13 

Date: April 1, 2020 

Referred To: Human Resources & Information Technology Committee 

 

BE IT RESOLVED that the City of Appleton shall not require employees to use any earned 

benefits or take unpaid leave due to lack of work available for the duration of the City's 

Declaration of Emergency related to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 


